
 Year Two News 

Friday 14th June 

  

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

   

 

 

  

   

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 

 
Mon 17th June – Swimming begins (Ruby) 

Fri 28th June – Sports Day (morning races) 

Fri 28th June- Summer BBQ 

Thurs 11th July – Whole year transition to 

junior schools 

Tues 16th July – Leavers Assembly 1:30pm 

(all welcome) 

Weds 17th – Thurs 18th July – Hautbois trip 

Fri 19th July – Last day at Sparhawk 
 

 

Quizzes (SATs) 
This week the children have completed 

some Reading quizzes. They have all done 

amazingly well and we are so proud of 

them! We will continue with the other 

quizzes next week.  

Phonics 
This week we have been looking at using the spellings 

le, el, il & al to end words.  

Examples little, squirrel, pencil and oval. 

     

Non-uniform 

 

Come to school in non-uniform on Friday 

21st June. 

Please bring in a tombola prize. We will be 

welcoming donations of bottles, toys and 

gifts.  

Reading at home 

Please could we ask for you to continue to 

read with your child as regularly as possible. If 

you need any support with your child reading 

to you out of schooltime then please let a 

member of the team know. As we near the end 

of the school year, reading can sometimes take 

a back seat. Reading every night is so 

important for our children’s brain development. 

Please continue to prioritize it throughout this 

summer term and into the holidays. PSHE 

Within our PSHE lessons we have been 

learning about growing from young to old. 

The children have been learning how it 

feels to experience changes. This ties in 

closely with the transitions to junior school 

the children are embarking upon.    

Transition 

Over this half term there will be lots of 

discussions both in and outside of our 

learning around transitioning and 

preparing ourselves for the next school. 

Although this can be a difficult time for 

some children, we also want to make it a 

positive experience and make the children 

aware that it is good to talk about these 

things and to talk about our worries (if 

any).  

The children will also have transition dates 

to go and see their new school and 

teacher. If you have any questions 

regarding transition, please feel free to 

speak to the class teacher.  

All Year 2 children will be visiting their new 

schools on Thursday 11th July. You will drop 

them off in the mornings at their new 

schools. Some children will be coming 

back to Sparhawk in the afternoon. 


